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A u g u s t  2 0 1 9  

   “Thou Shalt Not Separate 
Thyself from the 
Community” 
Pirke Avot 1:5 
 
    On August 11th we will 
celebrate Tisha B’ Av. It 
should be on the 10th but we don’t fast on 
Shabbat, except for when Yom Kippur falls 
on Shabbat. Tisha B’Av commemorates, 
historically, the destruction of the First and 
Second Temples, and the final phase of 
the Spanish Inquisition, as well as the 
completed destruction of the Warsaw 
Ghetto, folklorically. 
       When I review the events of these 
four episodes in Jewish History, I know 
they have much to teach us both as a 
congregation as well as a part of the 
American Jewish nation.   The book of 
Lamentations is read on Tisha B’Av. 
Chapter one cries out, “How alone she 
(Jerusalem) sits! The city once great with 
people! Like a widow she has become, 
once great among the nations! A princess 
among provinces has become a slave!” 
Lamentations tells that the reason Judah 
and, of course, Jerusalem fell was due to 
our sinning and denying G-d. The Second 
Temple fell because, as the Talmud states 

(Continued on page 3) 

Chai Times      

Temple  Beth  Emet  of  Burbank  

T h e  T e m p l e  W i t h  A  H e a r t ”  

Mark H. Sobel, Rabbi     Ira L. Goldstein, President 
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HELP WANTED! 
We are looking for a 

volunteer to be the new 
editor of the Chai Times.  

Please contact the office if 
interested! 

READ ANY GOOD BOOKS LATELY? 
Our Temple Book Club has! 

 

Join us August 27 at 7:00 PM 
This month’s selection: 

A Bintel Brief: Sixty Years of Letters from 
the Lower East Side to the Jewish Daily 

Forward, by Isaac Metzker  
(See Page 11) 

Tot Shabbat Service begins at 5:30 PM on 

Friday, August 2.  Pizza Night is on hiatus 

until September.  Our Family Shabbat 

Service begins at 7:00 PM, as usual. 

OPEN HOUSE! 

Preschool Open House 
Sunday, August 11 

10:00 AM - Noon 

 

Temple Open House 
Sunday, August 25 

Sunday, September 8* 

10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

 
 

* First Day of Religious School 
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Follow Temple Beth Emet of Burbank 

View webcasts at  

http://www.ustream.tv/discovery/live/all?

q=bethemetofburbank 

“Like” our Facebook Page at 

 https://www.facebook.com/

TempleBethEmet?fref=ts 

If you have any suggestions or ideas 

on how we can better serve our 

members, please call the office or 

email us at: 

office@Templebethemet.com 

Religious Leadership 
 Rabbi Mark H. Sobel  
Music and Choir Director,  
 Robyn Kreisberg 
 
Rabbi Emeritus William M. Kramer Z''L*  
*His memory will always be a blessing to us. 

 
2019/20 Officers and Directors 
Officers 
 Ira L. Goldstein, President 
 Ken Watnick, Vice President  
 Eileen Martin, Treasurer  
 Marlene Dreyfuss, Secretary 
Directors 
 Dan Gura 
 Mary Gura 
 Fran Bourne Johnson 
 Michael Johnson 
 Herbert Murez 
 Theida Salazar 
Sisterhood President  
 Marlene Dreyfuss 
Morris Gold Religious School Faculty 
Rabbi Mark Sobel, Education Director 
 Shirley Kirschenbaum, Grades K-1 
 Martha Sousa, Teaching Asst. K-1 
 Laura Goldstein & Josh Sobel, Grades 2-3 
 Laura Goldstein & Josh Sobel, Grades 4-5 
 Brittany Amster, Grades 6-7 
 Rabbi Mark Sobel, Bar/Bat Mitzvah 
Preparation 

 Brittany Amster, Confirmation (Grades 8-10) 
 Robyn Kreisberg, Music 
  . 
Religious School Parents Association  
Cherie Rye, President 
 
Preschool & Pre-Kindergarten 
Hayley Wood, Director 
 
Office Staff  
 Office Manager/Secretary,  
 Victoria Gaffney 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee Chairs 
 
Calendar and Usage  
 Victoria Gaffney 
Communications 
      TBD 
Education  
 David Goldstein 
Membership 
 Barbara Bolter 
Ritual 
 Ira L. Goldstein 
Social Action 
 TBD 
Ways and Means 
 TBD 
Building and Maintenance  
 Billy Berman 
Coordinators and Volunteers 
Adult Education 
 David Goldstein 
Chai Times Editor   
  TBD 
Children’s Hospital LA Toys 
  Shirley Abramson 
College Outreach 
 Cathy Zitnick, Chair 
 Hannah Cline 
  Shirley Abramson 
Havurahs  
 Ruth Glick, (818) 780-9134  
Library   
 Barbara Lux/Shirley Abramson 
Marquee 
 Craig Weisman/Rabbi Mark Sobel 
One Call   
  Victoria Gaffney 
Oneg Coordination 
  TBD 
Reach Out  
  Craig Weisman/Rabbi Mark Sobel 
Technology  
  TBD 
Historian   
  TBD/Rabbi Mark Sobel 
Youth Group Coordinator  
 TBD 
Webmaster 
 TBD 

Temple Beth Emet Office Hours  

Monday-Friday 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM  

Saturday & Sunday - closed  

The office is closed in observance of  

the following holidays:  

New Year’s Day, President’s Day,  

First day of Pesach, Memorial Day,  

Independence Day, Rosh Hashanah, 

Yom Kippur, Thanksgiving  

Call the Temple office at  (818) 843-4787 to 

contact Temple Staff/Volunteers.   

Your message will be forwarded to the 

appropriate person. 

CHAI TIMES 

Chai Times is the free, monthly 
newsletter of Temple Beth Emet 
of Burbank, delivered by email to 

members and available at 
www.TempleBethEmet.com.  

Mailed hardcopies are available 
for an annual TBE donation 
payable through the Office. 

Editable article submissions, 
photos and feedback are 

encouraged and due by the 15th 
of the month and may be emailed 

to:  

chaitimes@TempleBethEmet.com 
or delivered to the Temple office.   
Submissions will be published 

based on space available, 
relevant content, and at the 

discretion of the Editor, Temple 
Officers and Directors. 

TEMPLE BETH EMET (HOUSE OF TRUTH) ORGANIZATION 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
http://www.ustream.tv/discovery/live/all?q=bethemetofburbank
http://www.ustream.tv/discovery/live/all?q=bethemetofburbank
https://www.facebook.com/TempleBethEmet?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/TempleBethEmet?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/TempleBethEmet?fref=ts
mailto:chaitimes@templebethemet.com
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we denied each other simple dignity and honor. This denial is called “Sinat 
Henom” (baseless hatred). 
 The Spanish Inquisition’s final act came long after the Jews of Spain began leaving 
Judaism for Catholicism because they believed that socially to be Catholic in Spain would 
grant them social mobility. They did try to compromise by secretly remaining Jews while 
still outwardly acting as good Catholics. In the end those efforts failed and the ‘Conversos’ 
were either exiled or murdered. 
     The Warsaw Ghetto Uprising was not as successful as it could have been because the 
various Jewish Organizations did not agree on a unified plan. Even the different zealot 
groups who believed in fighting the Nazis would not coordinate their plans. 
      The Jewish Community in America is split on how to deal with the immigration issue. 
Let me talk about the Nazi era and our people for a moment. The Holocaust for our People 
in Germany did not begin with the Ghettos or the Camps. It began with Isolation and 
Alienation. The Jews who had come to Germany from other countries and lived there 
starting careers and families, were deported when the Government of Adolf Hitler, may his 
name be forever cursed, sought to make Germany ‘Great again’ or should I say Aryan 
white again. 
      The Inquisition was the terrible final end for the Jews, who like the Passover Haggadic 
son, sought to separate from their own people, our people. “What is all this to you and not 
to me”, the son says. The Conversos said,” What good is being openly Jewish? Better for 
me not to identify with my people! 
     The Baseless Hatred of one Jew for the next is seen today in the Jewish Community as 
well as our Temple. The detrimental effect of the attacks upon active, committed volunteers 
destroys the community and gives aid to our enemies.  People who give of their time and 
energy with no apparent remuneration deserve to be lauded not lambasted.    
     The first Temple’s destruction is spoken of in terms of a lack of adherence to G-d’s 
Commandments. In this day and age, it is not politically correct to speak of closeness to G-
d and Temple. The greatest of all Commandments and the first in Torah after the ‘Shma’ is 
to Love. How sad and dangerous, that to love has become obsolete! Instead Love has 
been replaced by indifference. The world has become indifferent to those who need! How 
soon after the indifference will come assaults on Synagogues and Temples, the sources of 
divine guidance. This will surely lead to community destruction. The last several scandals 
have involved Jewish people. How long before the entire community is in jeopardy of being 
harmed? Our Temple is our Community’s shelter during the oncoming storm which, most 
definitely, is coming. We need to support this institution! Make great use of our creative 
talents to form that Sukkot Shalom that Tabernacle of Peace over all of us! 
     If Tisha B’av has taught us anything it is this: We need to pray Together, work Together, 
identify as Jews Together and Fight together for, if we do not, we all will be destroyed 
Together. 
 
B’Ahava B’Yachad (Together), 
 
Rabbi Mark       

(Continued from page 1) 

RABBI’S COLUMN (CONTINUED) 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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 “Come now, and let us reason together . . . . “  Isaiah 1:18 

As I write this column, there have been in the course of a week three mass shootings 

in the United States; in Gilroy, California, El Paso, Texas, and Dayton, Ohio.  At least 

one of these shootings appears to be racially motivated.  All three were committed by 

young men carrying what is termed in the media as “assault-type” firearms.  All three 

are being characterized as acts of domestic terrorism. 

In the past three years I’ve written five different columns dealing with mass shootings.  

These types of events have become so common in our country that it seems we are no longer surprised 

by them.  We can be thankful at least that we still are stunned when they happen and feel the loss of the 

victims.  We have not become so hard as a people as to accept these horrific acts as normal. 

What we do not seem to have learned to respond with meaningful action.  While some call for more 

firearms regulation, some call for efforts to combat racial hate or hate of immigrants, some call for more 

efforts to combat mental illness, or anti-Semitism, or even video game violence.  Some place the blame at 

the feet of the President and some blame the decline of the moral and religious values of the American 

people. 

Obviously there is no single cause of this type of violence and people do seem to recognize that.  It 

means there can be no single way to deal with the violence.  So what are we to do?  I don’t presume to 

know the answer, so I’ll just say we need to do everything.  We need to talk about how we rein in the 

proliferation of firearms in our country while preserving the protections of the Second Amendment.  We 

need to talk about hate and how it can be overcome.  We need to talk about mental health, and ethics, 

and the glorification of violence in our entertainment, and how politicians use charged rhetoric. 

And we really, really need to sit down and talk about how we talk about things. 

We used to be able to hold differing viewpoints and still get along.  We used to be able to have a 

neighborhood cookout with differing opinions and still relax, find common interests, and enjoy being part 

of a community.  At the same gathering today you would be more likely to be speared with a flaming shish 

kabob.  There have always been differences among us, but there were also people willing to reach across 

the divide.  Today the divide has become so wide you have to wonder if we all still live in the same 

country. 

In his web article, Five Modest Suggestions to Improve Civil Discourse, (https://thebluereview.org/five-

modest-suggestions-to-improve-civil-discourse/)  David Gray Adler, President of the public policy group 

Alturas Institute, suggests five ways to improve public discourse: 

 Stop Political Labeling 

 Listen 

 Citizens Must Be Fair to One Another 

 Avoid the Politics of Destruction 

(Continued on page 5) 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
https://thebluereview.org/five-modest-suggestions-to-improve-civil-discourse/
https://thebluereview.org/five-modest-suggestions-to-improve-civil-discourse/
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 Avoid Ideological Rigidity 

As the 2020 elections draw closer, all of us can use these suggestions to evaluate the issues being 

discussed and the people discussing them.  We can also use these suggestions to examine our own 

positions.  If we cannot analytically defend those positions to ourselves how can we persuade others? 

Americans have a lot to talk about between now and November 2020, but to have these conversations, 

we have to be able to talk with each other.  We need to resolve to reason together. 

 

 

IRA L. GOLDSTEIN, President 

(Continued from page 4) 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE (CONTINUED) 

SPREAD THE WORD! 
Help Grow our Temple Community 

 
PRESCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 

Sunday August 11, 2019 
10:00 AM - Noon 

 
TEMPLE OPEN HOUSE 

and 
RELIGIOUS SCHOOL  REGISTRATION 

 
Sunday, August 25, 2019 
Sunday September, 2019 

 
10:00AM to 1:00PM 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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EDUCATION MATTERS -  RSPA President,  CHERIE RYE 

The Religious School Parents Association is on vacation to the 

summer.   

Religious School resumes Sunday, September 8, 2019! 

ADULT EDUCATION SESSIONS 2019-2020 

 

For the 75th Anniversery year of the end of World War II, we will 
be examining in depth five areas of concern for Jews in America. 

 

November 12, 2019 - Anti-Semitism/ Old and New 

December 10, 2019 - Israel/ New and Old 

January 13, 2020 - Assimilation and Integration /Separate but Equal 

February 11, 2020 - Civil rights/ From All and to All  

March 10, 2020 - Religiosity/ Where is G-d when we need Her? 

ADULT EDUCATION  SERIES - Presented by Rabbi Sobel 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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TEMPLE BETH EMET  PRESCHOOL - HAYLEY WOOD, DIRECTOR 

Making homemade playdough, splashing in the pool, playing in the mud, 
exploring the beautiful outdoors in it's entirety (including finding some 
beautiful ladybugs), and building everlasting friendships is all part of the 
experinece at TBE Summer Camp!  
  
If you know anyone looking for a developmental, play-based, nurturing 
preschool…please send them our way! We still have space left for the 
2019/2020 school year. I can be reached at (818) 861-7660 or at 
preschool@templebethemet.com. 

  
Hayley Wood 
Director, TBE Preschool 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:preschool@templebethemet.com
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Hello, I’m Marlene Dreyfuss and I’m the new President of the Sisterhood.  

At our last meeting we elected the following women as officers for the coming year:  

The VP is Susie Berman 

Treasurers are Shirley Abramson, Eileen Martin and Anne Berman 

Secretary is Eileen Martin 

Pre-School Liaison is Lucy Berman 

Religious School Liaison is Cherie Rye.  

We look forward to everyone working to make this a very successful year. I want to thank 
Fran Borne-Johnson and everyone from last year for all their efforts.  

 
We invite everyone to join the Sisterhood. We need everyone to not just join, but to 
participate and make this coming year our most successful one yet.  

The Sisterhood is always there to support the Temple in every way we can. On that note, 
we are pledging $1,000 toward fixing the air conditioning in Blum Hall and we invite 
everyone to donate and help us out.  

I will send a notice as to when we will have our next meeting and invite everyone to come. 

TEMPLE BETH EMET SISTERHOOD - MARLENE DREYFUSS, PRESIDENT 

This Is Your Personal Invitation to Join Temple Beth Emet’s Sisterhood 
Sisterhood is a group of friends who work together for our Temple, our children, and our community, in a very tangible way.  Our 

President,  

Fran Bourne-Johnson, will be happy to hear from you.  Call her at  (617) 306-3835 or e-mail:  franbourne@gmail.com.  She will be 

happy to acquaint you with what we do and find out what your interests are. We are sure you will fit in and we will be happy to 

welcome you!  

We meet the first Sunday of every month at 10:00 AM in Blum Hall.  Please join us.  Dues are only $15 per year (commencing 

September of every year).  Please fill out this form, cut it out and send it with your payment to:  TBE Sisterhood, c/o TEMPLE BETH 

EMET, 600 N. Buena Vista Blvd., Burbank, CA  91505; or just leave it with the Temple Office. 

NAME___________________________________________      

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________               

PREFERRED  PHONE______________________  E-MAIL________________________________________ 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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Do You Have a Son and/or Daughter In College? 
 

Temple Beth Emet has started a program to connect with our students 

attending a College.  We would like to help them to continue their Jewish 

way of life and offer them additional support. This way, they will always have 

an open line of communication with our Rabbi, should they have questions or 

need direction; and we will remind them of their link to Israel and to keep 

connected to the Jewish Community.  After college, we hope to have them 

join our Temple, as an adult. 

Please send an e-mail to office@templebethemet.com and give the following 

information:  

 

 The name of the Student; 

 Class Level; 

 Address; 

 Name of the University, and; 

 If the Student is a member of any organization or club on 

campus. 

The Temple will send a care-package for each holiday, as a gift to the 

Student with a calendar of events at the Temple for each month.  The 

Student will be invited to all events sponsored by the Temple. We would like 

to encourage the Student to return to the Temple as often as they wish; as 

the Temple would like to offer itself as a second home and place of Jewish 

learning.   We look forward hearing from you!   

   

Shop at Ralphs? Register your 

reward card at ralphs.com and 

add TBE as your organization.  

We will receive a donation when 

you shop! 

“LIKE” US ON 

FACEBOOK! 

Check out the Temple Beth 

Emet of Burbank Facebook 

page!  Share relevant Jewish 

issues, timely messages, and 

pictures with your Temple 

Family and follow happenings at 

TBE, as well. 

Tribute Cards 

Tribute cards are always in order 
for happy or sad occasions. 
These cards are a wonderful way 
to remember or honor someone.  
 
Did you know that you can get on 
an automatic mailing to those in 
need of well wishes by contacting 
the office? 
 
A card will automatically be sent 
from you in your name to those in 
need of healing and an amount of 
$10 will be added to your bill 
each time a card is sent in your 
name.  

 

Contact the Temple Office at: 

TBE  House of   Gathering and Education 

  

 

 

 

 

 

You can support Temple Beth Emet with a 
contribution to our ongoing gofundme™ campaign. 

Your generosity will help us maintain and improve 
our facilities and help with our outreach and 

membership development programs. 

Simply click here online! 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
http://ralphs.com
https://www.gofundme.com/kb8yn5-help-us-keep-growing?member=207948
https://www.gofundme.com/kb8yn5-help-us-keep-growing?member=207948
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TEMPLE BETH EMET  HOUSE OF GATHERING/CHAI LIGHTS 

Remember the sick, recovering and bereaved with cards, 

calls and visits. 

Please say prayers of Refuah Sh’leimah for: 
 
Orven Schanzer has been ill for some time now, 
may G-d grant him comfort and complete 
recovery. 
 
Stuart Friedman has been ill.  Let’s join 
together in prayer for his improved and 
continued good health. 

 
Please call the Temple Office  

at (818) 843-4787 if a  
Temple Member is sick, recovering or  

hospitalized. 

Havurah Happenings 
 

Havurah Simcha L’Chaim 
 

Havurah Simcha L'Chaim members are mainly 

retired people.  If you would like to join, please 

let me know.  If you would like to be in a new 

Havurah, please let me know and we can try to 

get a new group started.   

 
Please call me to discuss it. 

 
Ruth Glick  818 780 9134 

The Sisterhood Gift Shop is filled with products 

for all your Judaic needs.  All items are 

reasonably priced and wonderfully thoughtful 

gifts for birthdays, bar and bat mitzvot, 

anniversaries, or just to say, “I love you.” 

Tot Shabbat This Month Is On 
August 2 At 5:30 PM.  

  
Our Family Service Will  

Be At 7:00 PM.  
 

COME JOIN US! 
 

 

August Birthdays 
 
 
 
 

August Anniversaries 
 Ira Goldstein &  Diane Lewis-Goldstein August 2 

Jerry & Tzipy Dash August 8 

William & Isabel Frischman August 12 

Marva & Peter Felchlin August 15 

Neil & Vicki Margolin August 17 

Isaaca Hoglen August 1 

Michael R. Speck August 1 

Hannah Cline August 2 

Leo Gersh August 7 

Matte Wolfson August 7 

Sue Schohan August 9 

Oliver Constantine August 12 

Joshua Speck August 13 

Jack Franklin August 16 

Phil Berman August 20 

Melinda Gordon August 20 

Beth Linden August 27 

Elias Speck August 30 

Michael Vaysman August 31 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
tel:818%20780%209134
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Temple Beth Emet Book Club 

Conducted by Fran Bourne-Johnson 

Book Club is on vacation for July.  Get a head start on August’s 

selection. 

 

Where:  Blum Hall at Temple Beth Emet of Burbank 

When:    August 27, 2019  7:00PM to 8:30 PM 

What is the book we  

will read and discuss:    A Bintel Brief: Sixty Years of Letters from the Lower East Side to the 

Jewish Daily Forward, by Isaac Metzker (editor) 

 
For more than eighty years the Jewish Daily Forward's legendary advice column, "A Bintel 

Brief" ("a bundle of letters") dispensed shrewd, practical, and fair-minded advice to its readers. 

Created in 1906 to help bewildered Eastern European immigrants learn about their new country, 

the column also gave them a forum for seeking advice and support in the face of problems 

ranging from wrenching spiritual dilemmas to petty family squabbles to the sometimes hilarious 

predicaments that result when Old World meets New. Isaac Metzker's beloved selection of these 

letters and responses has become for today's readers a remarkable oral record not only of the 

varied problems of Jewish immigrant life in America but also of the catastrophic events of the first 

half of our century.  

 

Where to get the book:  The book is available on Kindle and in print at Amazon.com and other retailers.  

Please read the book and be prepared to discuss it. 

 

Cost of Participating:   Free!  

    See you August 27! 

 

*Synopsis courtesy of Goodreads.com 

TEMPLE BETH EMET - BOOK CLUB 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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Coming in August:  Friday, Sept. 6 - Tot Shabbat, 5:30 PM, Pizza Night, 6:00 PM, Family Shabbat Service, 7:00 PM.  

Sunday, Sept. 8 - Temple Open House, 10:00AM. Tues. Sept. 10 - Temple Board Meeting, 7:00 PM.  Tues.  Sept. 24 - 

Book Club, 7:00 PM.  Sunday, Sept. 30 - Erev Rosh Hashanah Services, 8:00 PM. 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

    1 2 

5:30 PM TOT 

SHABBAT  

7:00 PM FAMILY 

SERVICE 

3 

 

4 
 

5 

 

6 

 

7 

 

8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLLYWOOD 

BOWL 

9 

7:30 PM   

Shabbat Service 

 

10 

 

11 
10:00 AM - Noon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7:00 PM - Temple 

Board Meeting 

12 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLLYWOOD 

BOWL 

14 15 16 

7:30 PM 

Shabbat Musical 

Service 

17 

 

18 

 
 

19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLLYWOOD 

BOWL 

21 

 

22 23 

7:30 PM   

Shabbat Service 

 24 

25 
10:00 AM to 1:00 
PM 

26 

 

27 

7:00 PM - Book 

Club 

 

28 29 30 

7:30 PM   

Shabbat Service 

31 

AUGUST 2019 TAMUZ/AV 5779 

Chai Times  
Submissions   

are Due 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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  MONTHLY  YAHRZEITS   HONORING THE MEMORY OF LOVED ONES 

CREATE A LASTING LEGACY 

 

Planned Giving is a wonderful and loving way to ensure the legacy of Temple Beth Emet of 

Burbank and future generations.  Planned Giving can be as simple as a bequest or a more complex 

financial arrangement which can provide many options and possible tax deductions for the donor.   

Speak with your legal and financial advisors as to the best way to structure your wills and estate 

planning to include the Temple in your current and future plans. 

Information on Planned Giving can also be found on our website at: 

 http://www.templebethemet.com/social-action/donations/ 

AUGUST YAHRZEITS 
       

NAME REMEMBERED BY: DATE  NAME REMEMBERED BY: DATE 

       

At Temple August 2, 2019  At Temple August 16, 2019 (Continued) 

Moshe Jerzy Reuven Jerzy August 2  Moss Feldman Pamela Franklin August 15 

At Temple August 9, 2019  Hannah Bolter Shirley Abramson August 15 

Annette Abrams Iris Abrams. August 4  Anne Guttentag Rabbi Mark Sobel August 15 

Gail Arnold Linda & Jack Kranz August 5  At Temple August 23, 2019 

Abe Goldstein Ira, Diane, and Jon Goldstein August 5  Margot Zimmerman Jack & Linda Kranz August 18 

Helen Blum Congregation August 6  John Laird Robert Bigley August 21 

Joseph R. Bayer Fred Bayer August 6  Sandra Ditter Ilene & Jeff Oseas August 21 

Mary Vourn Barbar Bolter August 6  Charles Manners Susie Manners August 22 

Charlotte Kleinberg Congregation August 7  At Temple August 30, 2019 

At Temple August 16, 2019  Roz Marglin Neil Margolin August 26 

Brenda Latimore Theida Salazar August 10  Louis Paskin Diane Linger August 26 

Harry Abrams Iris Abrams August 10  Jack Greenhill Congregation August 28 

Anne Kaufman Barry Kaufman August 10  Nathan Kaden Ron Kaden August 29 

Theresa Testa Ann Testa August 11  Irma Shuman Congregation August 30 

Irene Williams Margery Brown August 14  Sadie Cohen Robert Cohen August 30 

Richard Rothman Congregation August 15  Rachel Razankova Roni Razankova August 31 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
http://www.templebethemet.com/social-action/donations/
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Sponsoring an Oneg Shabbat is a wonderful way to honor or celebrate an event -

- Bar Mitzvahs, anniversaries, remembrance, simcha, or simply because its 

Shabbat!  We try not to make this process complicated, so if you would like to 

sponsor an oneg, give us a call! 

  YAHRZEIT DONATIONS  - HONORING THE MEMORY OF LOVED ONES 

YAHRZEIT DONATIONS 

 

Fanny Kurland Cohen remembered by LaVerne Cohen 

My Mother, Amelia Ascherman, remembered by Hannah Cline 

Mollie Steinmetz remembered by James & Susan Levin 

 Samuel Sillman remembered by Lois Jones 

My son, Jeffrey Gordon, remembered by Joyce Feinsilber 

Sidney J. Epstein remembered by Adrienne & Jerry S. Everakes 

 

 

 

 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com


 www.TempleBethEmet.com           Office@TempleBethEmet.com         818-843-4787             Page 15                

 

 

TEMPLE BETH EMET 2019 SUMMER CONCERT SERIES 
For tickets, call the office at (818) 843-4787 
No charge for tickets, donation requested. 

Take the Bowl Shuttle or Park and Ride for a stress-free trip to and from the Bowl.   
Bring a picnic dinner and maybe a bottle of wine (or two) for a wonderful evening with friends.   

For more concert and transportation information go to www.hollywoodbowl.com or call  
(323) 850-2000 / (323) 850-2040 (TDD) 

Thursday, July 11 Falla & Flamenco  

8:00 pm A vibrant Spain-focused program, the highlight of which 

will be Falla’s ballet El amor brujo, danced by members of 

Siudy Flamenco Dance Theater.   

Thursday, July 18 10 Years – Bravo Gustavo!  Dudamel Conducts  

8:00 pm Rachmaninoff  Dudamel celebrates 10 years with the 

LA Phil, leading Rachmaninoff and music of Hollywood’s 

Golden Age.  

Thursday, Aug. 8 Vivaldi’s Four Seasons featuring Play With Ray 

8:00 pm Experience all four seasons in miraculous music.  This 

program will also reveal the winner of Play with Ray, a contest which 

received entries from around the world, who will perform. 

Tuesday, Aug. 13 Britain at the Bowl 

8:00 pm British musical treats in abundance await you on this special night 

Bramwell Tovey conducts. 

Tuesday, Aug. 20 Peter and the Wolf 

8:00 pm A children’s classic comes to life through the daring and imagina-

tive puppetry of Blind Summit, a London-based ensemble interna-

tionally renowned for their stunning creativity.  

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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TBE  PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS   

IRA L. GOLDSTEIN 

Attorney at Law 
3500 West Olive Avenue, Third Floor 

Burbank, California  91505  

(818) 845-1421 

 

Estate Planning—Probate—Family Law  

Civil and Business Matters 

NoHo Mailboxes 

5062 Lankershim 
Blvd. 

N. Hollywood, CA 
91601 

 

818-506-7744 
Scott & Ezra 

Bergstein 

FedEx, UPS, 
DHL, USPS 
Private 
Mailboxes 
Packing, 

20% off FedEx 
and DHL Ex-
press Shipping 

BROWSE OUR  
TEMPLE BETH EMET  

GIFT SHOP 
 
 

TOP QUALITY 
TALLITS FOR 
MEN, WOMEN, BAR & BAT 

MITZVAH 
All with matching bag and 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com

